

Larne Motor Club Ltd.

Registered in Northern Ireland No. N.I. 3760 www.larnemotorclub.co.uk

Dear Competitor

Your entry has been accepted for the Kirkistown Sprint on Saturday 8th May. Event is at Kirkistown Racing Circuit.

This event will be organised in line with the N.I Executive and Motorsport UK COVID guidelines.

Please take time to view the Motorsport UK COVID-19 Competitor Guidelines

https://www.motorsportuk.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/2021-03-25-covid-19-competitor-guidance-1.pdf

Sign On and Scrutineering

Due to the current COVID pandemic all sign on and scrutineering must be completed via the following link.

https://www.rallyscore.net/#/entry-form/1543?May-Sprint-Competitors

Please note that all information MUST be completed before Thursday 6th May. Anyone who has not completed the sign on and scrutineering form before this date may not be granted access to Kirkistown. Random spot checks will be carried out by scrutineers during the event.

As you are all aware this event has been difficult to get off the ground due to the cap of 100 attendees. We have now allocated all available space so we must remind you that you **MUST** only attend the event alone. Anyone who arrives that has not been allocated within the 100 will **NOT** be allowed access to the event. Once everyone has arrived the gates will be closed for the duration of the event.

It's unfortunate that we've had to implement this but we have only just had the return of Motorsport and as a club we do not want to jeopardise the public health or losing the event by not following the guidelines.

The event will be Kirkistown short circuit and competitors should arrive from **07:00** with the event starting at **09:30**. The circuit will be opening their café and will be takeaway only. **DRIVERS BRIEFING** will be completed via a social distanced method.

Finally, on behalf of Larne Motor Club we would like to thank you for your entry and hope you have an enjoyable weekend.

Jonathan
Clerk of the Course